NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to you, because your interest may be affected, that the City Council of the City
of Carlsbad will hold a public hearing at the Council Chamber, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad,
California, at 5 p.m. on Tuesday, June 25, 2024, to accept the Fiscal Year 2022-23 Growth Management
Program Annual Monitoring Report and find that is satisfies the city’s monitoring requirements.

The monitoring report includes analysis of development activity during Fiscal Year 2022-23, including
compliance with the Citywide Public Facilities and Improvements Plan performance standards for
administrative facilities, libraries, wastewater treatment capacity, parks, drainage, circulation, fire open
space, schools, sewer collection systems, and water distribution systems.

Those persons wishing to speak on this proposal are cordially invited to attend the public hearing. Copies
of the staff report will be available on and after Friday, June 21, 2024. If you have any questions, please
contact Jennifer Jesser in the Planning Division at (442) 339 -2637 or jennifer.jesser@carlsbadca.gov. The
meeting can be viewed online at https://www.carlsbadca.gov/city-hall/meetings-agendas or on the city's
cable channel. In addition, written comments may be submitted to the City Council at or prior to the
hearing via U.S. Mail to the attention of Office of the City Clerk, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA
92008, or via email to clerk@carlsbadca.gov.

If you challenge the Fiscal Year 2022-23 Growth Management Program Annual Monitoring Report in court,
you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described
in this notice or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Carlsbad, Attn: City Clerk’s Office, 1200
Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA 92008, at or prior to the public hearing.
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